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Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 
 

How quickly time flies! It only seems like yesterday we were starting the school year and it is 
now over halfway through the term, with the end of term quickly approaching.  
 
CLASSROOM EXCITEMENT  
It has been great walking around the school and hearing the excitement as the students        
engage in the wonderful learning activities provided by the teachers and education support 
staff.  There is a real buzz right across the school as all the student engage in wonderful      
activities in their classroom, specialist classes and our senior secondary students return from 
their School-Based Apprenticeships and Traineeships (SBATs).  
 

WELL DONE FOUNDATION STUDENTS  
It has been amazing to see our Foundation students settling into school so well, especially this 
week as they had their second full week of school. It is pleasing to walk into their classrooms 
and see them all happily engaged in the different learning activities. We wish them all the 
best as they come to the end of their first term of school. 
 

SECONDARY SCHOOL ASSEMBLY  
On Tuesday afternoon we held our first Secondary School     
Assembly for the year. Our choir did a great job leading the  
national anthem. Awards were given to secondary students who 
demonstrated our school values. It was heartwarming to see 
our school leaders demonstrating such positive behaviours 
within the school. We heard about the School-Based             
Apprenticeships and Traineeships (SBATs) program.  
Next Tuesday we will have our first Primary Assembly. 
 

SWIMMING SPORTS 
Our annual school swimming sports was held at the Albury 
pool last Friday. 
It was a wonderful day. It was fantastic to see so many families 
come along and enjoy the day with their children.   
The waterslide was a great success and sausage were greatly 
appreciated by all. 
Special thanks to Todd for organizing the day and all staff for 

ensuring all the students had a safe and enjoyable day. 

 

REMINDER: MONDAY 13TH MARCH IS A  
PUBLIC HOLIDAY IN VICTORIA 

SEE YOU ALL ON TUESDAY. 
 

Pennie Moffat 

Principal 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER  

 
Labour Day Public Holiday Victoria 

Monday 13th March 
 

Belvoir Athletics Carnival 
Wednesday 15th March 
Albury Athletics Track 

 
Annual Reporting Meeting (AGM) 

Wednesday 22nd March, 
6.00pm @ Belvoir 

 
BIGGEST MORNING TEA 

22nd & 23rd March 
Tickets will go on sale soon 

 
Term 1 Finish 6th April  

@ 2.30pm 
 

Term 2 Start 26th April 
 

Dyson’s Buses 
 

PHONE NUMBERS 
 

BUS 1: 0460 935 609 
 

BUS 2: 0460 875 492 
 

BUS 3: 0460 896 490 
 

BUS 4: 0460 869 012 
 

Belvoir Bus: 0431 756 813 



BELVOIR EASTER RAFFLE 

2023 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
It’s that time of the year again when we ask our families to help us 
raise funds for the school by supporting our Annual Easter Raffle! 
 
We are asking for  donations of eggs,  rabbits and  baskets so that 
they can be made into wonderful and colourful raffle prizes.  
 
If you are unsure about what to donate, please contact the office 
and  Andrea, Jo, Viv or Kaylene will be able to suggest some ideas. 
Tickets are $1.00 each. Could you please return sold tickets and 
money to the office by Monday 3rd of April, 2023.  Raffle tickets 
have been sent home.   
 
Prizes will be drawn on Wednesday 5th April, 2023 and winners will 
be notified by phone. Thank you for your support! 
 

 



Parental Concerns or Issues 
Belvoir Special School welcomes feedback, both positive and negative, and is committed to continuous  

improvement. We value open communication with our families and are committed to understanding complaints 

and addressing them appropriately. We recognise that the complaints process provides an important  

opportunity for reflection and learning.  

 

We encourage and value open positive relationships with our school community and understand that it is in the 

best interests of students for there to be a trusting relationship between families and our school. 

 

Parents are able to contact the school through the student diaries which are sent home with  students each day, 

or they can ring the school to speak with classroom staff before or after school most days.   

 

If the matter is urgent parents are able to email      belvoir.wodonga.sds@education.vic.gov.au or call the school 

on 0260 598 987 and speak with or organize a time to the discuss the issue with either Emma, myself or relevant 

staff. 

 

Our full complaints and other policies can be found at:  

Policies and Forms - Belvoir Special Development School (belvoirss.vic.edu.au)  

 
 

Coffee Catch Up 
 

All parents & carers of our Belvoir Students are  
invited to join us for our coffee catch ups this term. 
9am – 10am/10:30am Wednesday (fortnightly) in 

the Life Skills House on campus. 
Come relax, have a cuppa, meet some new people 

in a safe, supported, inclusive environment. 

Catch Up Dates for Term 1: 
22nd March - 5th April 

Looking forward to meeting you all! 

mailto:belvoir.wodonga.sds@edumail.vic.gov.au
https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/policies-and-forms/


Do you need help applying for the NDIS or Disability Support Pension for your child? 
 

My name is Natalie Ennis and I’m a Support Coordinator at PE Support Services 
(ABN - 38 865 726 149) 

 
I am available to support students and families at Belvior Special School in   applying for the NDIS and the Disability 

Support Pension.   
I have extensive knowledge in these   areas as well as being a qualified Psychosocial Recovery Coach, 

Case Manager & Capacity Building  Support Worker 
If you would like to contact me you can do so by sending an SMS to  

0497 003 574 or email  
natalieennis99@gmail.com. 

 
I look forward to helping you out. 

School Athletics - House Groups 
Students, Staff and Parents are put into groups according to their surnames.         

Each group has a name and color and it’s requested that everyone wears clothing the 
color of the house they are allocated to: 

Surnames between   Colour   House Name 

  A-D   =  Red         Mitta 
  E-K   =  Green        Murray 
  L-Q   =  Blue         Kiewa 

  R-Z   =  Yellow         Hume 



Belvoir Orange pod presents 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Wednesday 22

nd 
(Day 1) and  

Thursday 23rd
 
(Day 2) March 

11:30am till 1:00pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tickets are $5.00 each and are available now for  
purchase at the office.  

 
Each ticket buys you a plate of food prepared by our     

students and a tea/coffee. 
 
The money raised will be donated to the Cancer Council 

as a part of their Biggest Morning Tea fundraising  
campaign. 






















